
G. W. Graham Grizzly Announcements 
Wednesday May 7, 2025    (Day 2)  F / Career Ed / E / Lunch / H / G 
 

 

 
France and Monaco Trip     
Any students interested in a trip to France and Monaco during spring break 2026 should email Mr. Hewitt 
or message him on teams.   
  
Grizzly Strong Pop Up  
Come test your strength at lunch in the MPR this Thursday. The Grizzly Strong Pop Up is a chance to see if 
you’ve got what it takes and sign up for the Grizzly Strong Games that will take place June 3rd-5th. No matter 
what level you’re at, all are welcome.  
 
Summer Learning 
Good morning GW Graham Students! This is an important reminder that summer learning registration is 
ongoing. Both repair and course completion options are available. If you are a student that is unsure about 
whether you will pass a required graduation course or wish to get ahead and complete an additional 
academic, summer learning could be for you. If you are interested and want to learn more, please contact 
your school counsellor. Have a great day!  
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